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              ***   OPENING TIMES ***





You will probably be aware  by now that we have changed our opening and closing hours due to The Government withdrawing funding.


We have the new hours displayed around the building and they are also on our website 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.gildersomehealthcentre.nhs.uk" �www.gildersomehealthcentre.nhs.uk�.








We can offer a limited number of appointments 


Out of hours (when we are closed week day evenings and weekends) at Windsor Housesurgery,Morley.These appointments can be prebooked by ringing us here at Gildersome Surgery on tel: 0113 2535134. If we are closed you can call Windsor House on tel:


0113 2525223








. The next PRG meeting will be 1st August 2017 .





At the last meeting we discussed our continuing efforts to try and get a female GP. We managed to get Dr Kumud Verdi who is now working with us as a locum GP on Tuesdays through until September and hopefully beyond….!!





Travelling abroad and within the UK.





Please remember to allow plenty of time for prescription requests and get your medication in time.!!! 


If you require vaccinations you will need an appointment with nurse to discuss .Some vaccinations we do not charge for as courtesy to our patients. Some do require payment.If the nurse is not here then you will need to pay at a private travel clinic. Any fit to fly letter requests would need to be requested at least a week before. 











CARE QUALITY COMMISSION (CQC)





We had our 2nd CQC Inspection in May 2017.


CQC are responsible for monitoring the standards expected in care services such as GP practices, hospitals, care homes etc..


Our first inspection results were ‘GOOD’





The results for the 2nd inspection will be published shortly .Thank you to all patients that took the time to fill out a comment card .The feedback was all very positive which means we must be doing lots of things right!!  





We continue with the battle of DNA’s.Wasted appointments cost the NHS a fortune and stop other patients from seeing the Doctor. Please be considerate and help the NHS and other patients and cancel your appointment in good time if you 


cannot attend .





Thank you





Must cancel my GP /Nurse


appointment





Dr D ‘Souza & Dr R K Batra


Gildersome Health Centre


Finkle Lane


Gildersome
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